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19th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for all your support with 
home learning. Continuing learning by reading and writing at home is 
so important for your child’s learning and development and your 
continued support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Today your child will bring home a new ‘Home Writing Book’ which 
they can use for their phonics and writing tasks. Home learning will 
be uploaded onto Tapestry every Friday. We kindly ask that you please 
return your child’s completed work in their Home Writing Book every 
Wednesday for marking. Please aim to read with your child three 
times each week and record this in their reading diary. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Andrew 
Reception Year Lead.  
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